
  

          Our Lady of Tahoe Catholic Church 
SECOND SUNDAY OF EASTER 

(SUNDAY OF THE DIVINE MERCY) 

 Pastor: Father Larry Morrison    Office Manager: Sue Marschner 
 fr.larry@ourladyoftahoe.org            susan@ourladyoftahoe.org 
 
 DRE: Patty Smith 
 pattyhuffsmith@hotmail.com 
 

 MASS SCHEDULE 

 Saturday: 5:00 pm | Sunday: 8:00 am & 11:30 am  
Confession: By appointment only 

Baptisms and Marriages: Contact the parish office during business hours  
M-F, 9:00am 3:00pm or visit our website: www.ourladyoftahoe.org 

 
1 Elks Point Rd. |  P.O. Box 115 |   Zephyr Cove, NV 89448 

Phone: 775-588-2080 |  Fax: 775-588-0211 
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/ourladyoftahoe  
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Last weekend’s collection for Easter came to $8,343.00. Thank you so much for your 
faithful support! Our second collection that benefits the Holy Land came to 
$528.00. 

The Second Synod of the Diocese of Reno called for 
each parish to “integrate Theology of the Body educa-
tion throughout the entirety of their religious educa-
tion program…”  The Theology of the Body Institute is 
offering a free, virtual Theology of the Body confer-
ence. The conference will be available from April 30 to 
May 2. Individuals or groups may watch it at their own 
pace. The conference will also be presented in Span-
ish.  Registration can be found at https://
tobinstitute.kartra.com/page/DfI155  

A friendly reminder to please 
make your weekend mass 
reservations by Thursday, no 
later than 3pm. Susan will be 
out of the office on Fridays 
through the end of May. 

Celebrating God’s Merciful Love 

In the Jubilee Year 2000, Pope John Paul 
II proclaimed that from that year forward the Sec-
ond Sunday of Easter would be celebrated as Divine 
Mercy Sunday. This was proclaimed at the Canoni-
zation Mass of St. Faustina Kawalska, who worked 
throughout her life to make all aware of the merci-
ful love of God. St. Faustina (1905–1938) was born 
and raised in Poland. Following a vocation to reli-
gious life, she was accepted by the Congregation of 
the Sisters of Our Lady of Mercy. As a member of 
the Congregation, she worked as a cook, gardener, 
and porter. In her spiritual life, her contemplation 
on the Mercy of God led her to develop a childlike 
trust in God and deep love for her neighbor. When 
celebrating Divine Mercy Sunday, the faithful are 
called to reflect more personally on the graces won 
through the life, death, and Resurrection of Jesus 
Christ. In this way their hearts may be more fully 
aware of the mercy of God for them personally and 
for the sake of the world. 
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MASS INTENTIONS 
 

Saturday 10 5:00  Intentions of OLT Parishioners  Pro Populo 

Sunday  11 8:00  For the End of Abortion   Save the Holy Innocents  

Sunday 11 11:30  †  Shirley Stoyack    Don & Joan Dolgas 

Thursday 15 (Priv.   Cyndi Schiaroli    David & Stephanie Scott 

   mass)  

The Women Guild is accepting applications for 
their annual scholarships - the $2000 Guild 
Scholarship and the $5000 per semester 
(tuition only) Foundation Scholarship - begin-
ning Thursday, April 1, 2021. The deadline for 
submission is at 2:00 pm on Friday, April 30, 
2021, no exceptions. The application forms are 
available by emailing  
susan@ourladyoftahoe.org. 

Please prayerfully consider 
joining our parish in support 
of the Catholic Services Ap-
peal (CSA). Your gifts directly 
support our seminarians, re-
tired priests, Catholic schools, 
our youth and young adults, 
the annual conference, and 
parish religious education. 
Every gift no matter how big 
or small supports the lives of 
others. Thank you for support-
ing us and our diocese. You 
can donate by mailing us a 
check with your pledge card 
or by visiting https://
giving.parishsoft.com/app/
giving/ourladyoftahoe and se-
lecting CSA as your fund. 
Thank you SO MUCH to every-
one who has donated so far! 

As disciples of Jesus Christ, and in the 

name of Mary, Our Lady of Tahoe Catholic 

community welcomes and embraces all 

those who come to us. With guidance of 

the Holy Spirit, through worship, the sacra-

ments, and loving service, we provide for 

one another’s spiritual and material needs. 

In being so nourished, we reach out in faith 

to serve the larger community.  

“Blessed is the man who walks 
not in the counsel of the wicked, 
nor stands in the way of sinners, 
nor sits in the seat of scoffers; 
but his delight is in the law of 
the Lord, and on his law he med-
itates day and night. He is like a 
tree planted by streams of water 
that yields its fruit in its season, 
and its leaf does not wither. In 
all that he does, he prospers.”  
Psalm 1:1-3 
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Plan a Gift that Works for You 

Charitable  
Bequest 
 
Leave a portion of your 
estate such as cash or 
stock to Our Lady of Ta-
hoe in your will.  

Appreciated 
Securities 
 
Donating  stock is a simple, 
smart way to give. Email us at 
susan@ourladyoftahoe.org for 
account transfer information.  

IRA 
QCD 
 
If you are 70 1/2 or older, 
ask your professional advi-
sor if giving directly from 
your IRA is a tax-wise way 
for you to give.  

Please be sure we have your updated contact info and if you would like to receive our 
weekly e-bulletin and other parish news, kindly contact Susan at 775-588-2080 to be add-
ed to our email list. Thank you and God Bless! 

2021 CSA 

Please help 
us reach our 
goal. And to 
everyone 
who has al-
ready donat-
ed, thank 
you! 
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